


>> Mayor Hadley: WELCOME TO OUR FIRST IN-PERSON MEETING POST-

COVID. 

TODAY IS JUNE 1, 2021, AND I WELCOME YOU TO OUR REGULAR CITY 

COUNCIL MEETING. 

WE ARE HERE AT THE JOSLYN COMMUNITY CENTER. 

THANK YOU FOR WATCHING AT HOME. 

THE NEXT CITY COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE AT COUNCIL CHAMBERS. 

I WOULD FIRST LIKE TO RECONVENE INTO OPEN SESSION. 

EARLIER WE HAD A 4:30 P.M. CLOSED SESSION. 

SO I WILL NOW TURN TO OUR CITY ATTORNEY QUINN BARROW TO GIVE US 

THE REPORT ON CLOSED SESSION. 


